
 

 

 

File: FOR-18045-30/FSP AVCF 620 P1 

 

 

VIA EMAIL: manager@communityforest.ca 

 

Alberni Valley Community Forest Corporation 

7500 Airport Road 

Port Alberni, BC  

V9Y 8Y9 

 

Dear Chris Law, 

 

The replacement Forest Stewardship Plan (FSP) submission from August 3, 2024 (dated July 16, 

2024), for the Alberni Valley Community Forest Corporation and the Community Forest Agreement 

K2D, has now been fully reviewed.  

 

Determination 

 

I am satisfied that the proposed plan has been prepared and submitted in accordance with the 

requirements of the Forest and Range Practices Act (the Act) and regulations. Accordingly, as the 

delegated decision-maker under section 16 (1) of the Act, I hereby approve your FSP. 

 

The term of the FSP is 5 years commencing on the date of my signature. 

 

Further development taking place under Community Forest Agreement K2D must be done in 

accordance with the approved FSP. 

 

Please contact me if you require clarification on any aspect of this determination.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

David Robinson, RFT 

A/District Manager 

South Island Natural Resource District  

 

Cc:  James Proteau, District Manager, South Island Natural Resource District 

 

Ministry of Forests South Island Natural  
Resource District 

Location: 
4885 Cherry Creek Road 
Port Alberni, British Columbia 
V9Y 8E9 

Tel:  250-731-3000 
Fax: 250 731-3010 
Website:  www.gov.bc.ca/for 
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